
 

  

 
Dear Parents/Carers             17 November 2017 
 
 
 
We are writing to advise you that Governors will be considering making a response to the 
consultation relating to the new Dacorum Local Plan at a forthcoming governors meeting.  
 
There is a public exhibition relating to this at Berkhamsted Civic Centre, 161 High Street, 
HP4 3HD taking place on Friday 17 November between 2 and 9pm. So far as Berkhamsted 
is concerned the exhibition will focus on various possible areas for additional housing 
development. The consultation will run from 1 November to 13 December 2017.  
 
Further details may be found at:  http://www.dacorum.gov.uk/home/planning-development/planning-strategic-

planning/new-single-local-plan. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Katharine Ellwood 
Head Teacher 
 
Elizabeth O’Reilly 
Chair of Govenors 
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